
Letter of Support

To Whom It May Concern,

As a fellow business in the MidTown area, I strongly support The Local Makery's request for a wine
bar. Tim serves as Vice President of the MidTown Business group and has built excellent relationships
with nearby shops and restaurants. His leadership and collaboration have already helped increase foot
traffic on our block.

MidTown currently has beer gardens and sports bars, but no wine bar. This new concept fills an obvious
gap, diversifies our hospitality offerings, and draws customers who will also patronize surrounding
businesses.

Best regards,
Corey Burns
JC Licht - Wauwatosa

8834 W. North Ave
Wauwatosa, WI 53226


